SPECIAL MEEETING BIDS FOR POLICE CRUISER

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, July 9, 1987 at 3:30 p.m. at the Municipal Building with Supervisors Joe Shinsky and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to accept bids for a 1987 police cruiser.

The supervisors received a bid by McElwain Chevrolet in Ellwood City in the amount of \$14,100.00

Motion by Andy Piccuta second by Joe Shinsky to accept the bid from McElwain for the 1987 Chevrolet Caprice. Roll Call: Joe Shinsky: yes Andrew Piccuta: yes

Motion by Joe Shinsky second by A. Piccuta to adjourn.

Jeuso K. Sileko Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary/Treasurer